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Subject: Thank you for your hard work!

From: Lissa Spitz  
Sent: Wednesday, July 2, 2025 12:33 PM 
To: Planning <Planning@a2gov.org> 
Subject: Thank you for your hard work! 

Hi Planning Commission!  
I spoke in support of the comp plan at the meeting last night and it increased my already great admiration 
and gratitude for the incredibly important work you're doing. I don't think I could sit and listen to all the 
nonsense with the patience that you have. 
I look forward to when the meeting recording comes out because I want to share the part where you 
responded to some of the most outlandish claims with clear facts. 
thanks again, Lissa 


